
 

 

Re: UNC Modification Proposals 0353 (“Population and Maintenance of the Market Sector 
Code within the Supply Point Register”) 

 
 
Dear Bob, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon this Modification Proposal.  As the 
Proposer, Wales & West Utilities Ltd (WWU) are fully supportive of the implementation of 
Modification Proposal 0353. 
 
The Modification Proposal sets out the nature of the proposed changes and the justification 
for doing so and we have nothing further to add.  If any issues are raised within 
representations then we would we be happy to try and address them where possible. 

We have received a few minor comments in relation to the draft legal text and we will 
therefore be making some amendments and issuing final text for inclusion in the 
Modification Report. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
{By email} 
 
Simon Trivella 
Regulation & Commercial Manager 
Wales & West Utilities Ltd 
Tel: 07813 833174 
E-Mail: simon.trivella@wwutilities.co.uk 

Bob Fletcher 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
31 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3LT 

4th March 2011 
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